
 

 

 

18/05/2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have had a very busy week in nursery continuing with our theme of ‘New Life’.  

We have been very lucky to watch real tadpoles go through their lifecycle and turn 

into tiny frogs. Mrs Pike has now taken the frogs home and put them in her pond.   

As well as having the tadpoles we had a great surprise with the arrival of some eggs 

in an incubator. The children have been predicting what they think might hatch out 

of the eggs and were extremely excited when they noticed the eggs beginning to 

crack. We now have seven baby chicks! The children have been learning about how 

to handle and care for the chicks and have enjoyed completing observational 

drawings and paintings of them.  

We have also been continuing to learn about the lifecycle of plants. Some of the 

children have enjoyed watching their beanstalks getting bigger and others have been 

planting potatoes. Last week we had to wait for the potatoes to chit and this week 

we decided they were ready to plant. We have been watering them every day and 

can now see some shoots growing.  We cannot wait for them to be ready for us to 

eat!  

Please also remember to share any Wow! moments on tapestry, or complete a paper 

copy, if you get chance. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Freshfield Nursery School team  

What have we been up to 

this week?  


